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Following the passing of Congressman Don Young, Assembly leadership recognized 
his tremendous service and legacy to Alaskans and extended condolences to his family 
and friends. 
 
“Congressman Young devoted most of his life to serving his community and all of 
Alaska. We honor his dedication to the people of Alaska and we celebrate his love for 
our great state,” said Assembly Chair Suzanne LaFrance. “Our hearts go out to the 
Congressman’s family and friends during this difficult time. Congressman Young was an 
Alaskan icon and we mourn his loss.” 
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